PATRICK TONRA President

MATH CLUB

It is the aim of the Math Club to provide a deepening of interest, enjoyment and appreciation of the world of mathematics, and to provide aid to those students who might encounter difficulties in measuring up to the requirements of their mathematics courses.

Various trips were taken to companies whose work might be of interest; guest speakers addressed several club meetings; and, at the annual career night, successful alumni returned to discuss the opportunities available in their particular fields.



Brother Leo, chairman of the Math Department, presents scholarship trophies to Frank Regan and James Addiego, winners of the 1959 Bishop McEntegart Scholarship sponsored by the Math Club.



Gabe Regal tests an experiment in gravity as members Jim Crosby, John Meudt, Bill Lawlor, and Pat Tonra look on.



"Meudt! Don't tell me you've forgotten your sliderule again."

THIRD ORDER



Alumni Tom Bligh, Jim Konkel, Al Doumar and Martin Boyle measure the growth and success of the Third Order of St. Francis since their college days.

The Third Order of Saint Francis is a layman's order founded by Saint Francis of Assisi in order that people of the world may lead a more perfect life. Tertiaries take no vows. They participate in the numerous graces and benefits accorded by the Church to the Franciscan Order.

The ultimate goal of the Third Order is the salvation of souls, and the members are afforded a special means through various prayers and religious exercises. Monthly meetings are held in order to gain the benefits of public worship, and to encourage new membership.



HAROLD CLINES
President



Prayers and Benediction follow each monthly meeting.



Brother Alexander, Moderator, and Jim Green enjoy a cheerful note from an alumnus.